
For any parental concerns, or issues you may have regarding your 

child(ren), please contact the school office on 01889 590394.  

Office staff will forward your call/message to the appropriate 

staff member, e.g., Class Teacher, Form Tutor, Subject Leader or 

Pastoral Leads (Year 5 & 6: Miss Alston – Year 7 & 8: Mr Hughes) 

                                       

15th February 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 
As we approach half term, I wanted to give you an update on some very 
exciting developments that are taking place at school. 
 
The outside space will be under-going a ‘make-over’ in the coming 
months and we want pupils and parents to be as involved as possible 
in the decision making processes, as well as the actual creation of the 
area. 
 
At the front of school, we will have areas for propagating and growing 
fruit and vegetables, space for a class to sit outside, a container alley full 
of plants and flowers and a chicken run! 
 
If you could donate any equipment or simply wish to lend a hand, letters will be going out to give 
further details. 
 
We are also creating an outside learning area on the back field. Currently pupils are creating a willow 
dome and planting a variety of foliage, as part of the options block but eventually we hope to add some 
add in some ‘changeable’ art features and have our very own farm area! 

 
As we were unable to send a newsletter out at Christmas, I wanted to say a huge well 
done to all the Staff and pupils for the fantastic Ofsted result. We are classified as a 

‘Good’ school and we’re now on the journey to becoming Outstanding. 

 
Have a peaceful and restful half term. 
 
Miss R Baramuszczak 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupils enjoy school, 

typically want to learn 

and conduct themselves 

sensibly and with 

enthusiasm. 

Ofsted 2017 
 

There are a wide variety of ways in which 

pupils can develop their spiritual, moral, 

social and cultural understanding. 

Ofsted 2017 

 

Pupils collaborate particularly well in 

lessons. They respect each other’s 

opinions and feel confident to 
answer questions in lessons. They 

relish the opportunity to discuss 
their work. 

Ofsted 2017 
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Cyclist Training Ltd and Ryecroft, will be offering children in Year 5 the opportunity to take 
part in Bikeability Training.   This would involve Bike Fix Training on Wednesday 18th April 

2018, to be followed by Level 2 Training on Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th June 2018. 
 

We will also be offering children in Year 7 the opportunity to take part in the final Bikeability 
Level 3 cycle training on Wednesday 27th June 2018. 

 
As this is a national scheme funded by the Department for Transport and provided through 

Staffordshire County Council for all School Pupils aged 11 and over, it is free. 
 

More information, including the consent form for this worthwhile training will follow shortly. 

 

Please find attached a list of important dates 

and events for your diary, for Academic Years 

2017 – 2018 and 2018 – 2019.  Some of these 

dates/events however, are subject to change 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Outdoor trousers, jackets and wellies that are too small for your child(ren), but are still in 

good condition?  An old welly or cloths rack that is of no use to you anymore? Or even some old 
garden spades or rakes lying around? If yes, would you be willing to give them to Ryecroft, for our 
students to use during outside activities?  Any sizes and colours extremely welcome.  Thank you. 

 
. 
 
 

 

 

                                                                                  SCHOOL RE-OPENS ON  

                                                   MONDAY 26TH FEBRUARY 2018 
 

Ryecroft C.E. (C) Middle School, Ashbourne Road, Rocester, Staffordshire, ST14 5NW  

 Telephone: 01889 590394          Fax: 01889 591483   

Email:   office@ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk  headteacher@ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk         Website:    www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk 

Teaching over time is highly 

effective in the core curriculum of 

English, mathematics and science. 

Ofsted 2017 
 

Pupils enjoy school, behave well in 

lessons and get on well with each 

other. They are keen to learn and 
therefore contribute strongly in 

lessons. 
 

Ofsted 2017 

 

 
 

F.O.R.M. (FRIENDS OF RYECROFT MIDDLE)  
On behalf of the staff we would like to sincerely thank F.O.R.M. (our PTA Committee) for their commitment to the school 

and who continue to meet and organise events for the benefit of pupils and the wider community.  We also thank the pupils, 

parents and school community who support the F.O.R.M’s fundraising efforts.  

As well as providing pupils with social events such as school discos, quizzes and bingos, F.O.R.M.’s fundraising efforts have 

enabled them to generously contribute towards items such as P.E. equipment (£3,000) and non-fiction books (£1,500).  They 

have, and continue, to also subsidise numerous visits/visitors; The National Arboretum, Big Bang Fair, Burton Albion, Kinetic 

Theatre and Shakespeare for Schools, to name but a few. This financial support helps us to enhance the school curriculum 

for all pupils and we can’t thank them enough.   

Please remember that with everyone’s co-operation ultimately it is your children who benefit from the proceeds of the 
F.O.R.M.  
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       Ryecroft C.E. (C) Middle School   
 

DATES AND EVENTS 

For ACADEMIC YEAR 2017 ð 2018 
Some dates/events are subject to change 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2018 
Friday 16th February Last day of term 

Monday 19th - Friday 23rd 
February 

HALF-TERM 

Wednesday 21st February FA Skills Session - FREE 
Date: Wednesday February 21st 2018 
Venue: St. George’s Park, Sir Alf Ramsey Way, Newborough Road, Needwood, 
Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire DE13 9PD 
Time: 10.00-12.00pm (Mixed) OR 1.00-3.00pm (Girls Only) 
Age: 5-11 year olds 
Cost: Free (Parents will still need to sign players in on arrival) 
If you would like to book a place for your child please do so via our website 
www.thefa.com/skills. Spaces are limited so book early to avoid disappointment, 
turning up on the day will not guarantee your child can sign up. 
For questions or any more information please contact Brent Freeman on 07507 
687857. 

Monday 26th February First day back for staff and pupils 

Tuesday 27th February Year 6 Parents’ Evening – 3.00pm to 7.00pm 

Wednesday 28th February After-School KS3 Girls Football Training – 3.45pm to 4.30pm 

 

MARCH 2018 
Thursday 1st March World Book Day – Theme is ‘Mystery’ 

Wednesday 7th March After-School KS3 Girls Football Training – 3.45pm to 4.30pm 

Wednesday 14th March After-School KS3 Girls Football Training – 3.45pm to 4.30pm 

Wednesday 14th March Years 7 & 8 Big Bang visit at the NEC  

Monday 19th March Year 6 Chained Oak visit  

Wednesday 21st March After-School KS3 Girls Football Training – 3.45pm to 4.30pm 

Friday 23rd March Claviere Ski visit – NEXT PAYMENT DUE (current Years 6 & 7) 

Tuesday 27th March Year 8 Parents’ Evening – More information to follow 

Wednesday 28th March After-School KS3 Girls Football Training – 3.45pm to 4.30pm 

Thursday 29th March  Last day of term 

Friday 30th March -  
Wednesday 11th April  

EASTER HOLIDAY 

Thursday 12th April &  
Friday 13thApril 

INSET - SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

 

APRIL 2018 
Monday 16th April First day back for staff and pupils 

Wednesday 18th April Year 5 Level 2 Bikeability – Bike Fix 

 
MAY 2018 

Monday 7th May MAY DAY HOLIDAY 

Monday 14th - Friday 18th May Year 7 Standon Bowers Outdoor Education Centre Visit  
Year 6 SAT’s 

Friday 18th May Claviere Ski visit – NEXT PAYMENT DUE (current Years 6 & 7) 

Friday 25th May Last day of term 

Monday 28th May to  
Friday 1st June 

HALF-TERM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.thefa.com/skills


 

 

JUNE 2018 

Monday 4th June First day back for staff and pupils 

Monday 11th June Year 5 Level 2 Bikeability Training  

Tuesday 12th June Year 5 Level 2 Bikeability Training  

Thursday 14th June Year 8 Girls HPV booster vaccinations 

Wednesday 27th June Year 7 Level 3 Bikeability Training – More information to follow 

 
JULY 2018 

Wednesday 4th and 
Thursday 5th July  

Transition Days  
Year 8 – Thomas Alleyne’s High School  
Year 4 / Sept 2018 intake – Ryecroft  

Friday 13th July Claviere Ski visit – NEXT PAYMENT DUE (current Years 6 & 7) 

Friday 20th July Years 5, 6 & 7 – Mount Cook Outdoor Centre Visit 
Year 8 – Carsington Water Visit 
Last day of term 

Monday 23rd July to  
Friday 31st August 

SUMMER HOLIDAY 

 

DATES AND EVENTS 

For ACADEMIC YEAR 2018 ð 2019 
Some dates/events are subject to change 

 
Monday 3rd September INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

Tuesday 4th September First day back for staff and pupils 

Friday 28th September Year 7 & 8 Claviere Ski visit – FINAL PAYMENT DUE  

 

Friday 26th October Last day of term 

Monday 29th October to  
Friday 2nd November 

HALF-TERM 

 

Monday 5th November INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

Tuesday 6th November First day back for staff and pupils 

 

Thursday 20th December Last day of term 

Friday 21st December INSET DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

Monday 24th December to Friday 4th 
January 2019 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

 

Monday 7th January INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

Tuesday 8th January First day back for staff and pupils 

 

Friday 24th February Last day of term 

Monday 27th - Friday 22nd February  HALF-TERM 

Monday 25th February First day back for staff and pupils 
 

Friday 5th - Saturday 13th April Year 7 & 8 Claviere Ski visit  

Friday 12th April Last day of term 

Monday 15th - Friday 26th April EASTER HOLIDAY 

Monday 29th April First day back to staff and pupils 
 

Monday 6th May SCHOOL CLOSED - MAY DAY HOLIDAY 

Friday 24th May Last day of term 

Monday 27th -Friday 31st May HALF-TERM 
 

Monday 3rd June First day back for staff and pupils 

 
 

 

Friday 19th July Last day of term 

Monday 22nd July  INSET DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

Tuesday 23rd July SUMMER HOLIDAY 


